
Dear Parents/Carers,

This Autumn term has been very busy in the life of Tynsel Parkes. 

Over the last few weeks, the children have taken part in many Christmas activities including, Carol services,
Christmas plays, Christmas discos, visits from Santa, gifts from the Rotary club, visits to the Renew Church,
Christmas dinners and lots of Christmas crafts to name a few!

As we celebrate Christmas and all the fun and festivities that it brings let us remember the true meaning of
Christmas time – love, compassion and giving. On behalf of the entire staff at our school, I want to wish you all
a very merry Christmas and a happy and healthy New Year. May the spirit of Christmas fill your hearts with
joy and hope for the days ahead.
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Staff News.
Mrs Walton has worked at our school for over thirty years, helping so many children during lunchtimes, in her
role as a lunchtime supervisor. I know that Mrs Walton will be greatly missed throughout the school and the
decision to retire has been a difficult decision for her to make. However, the time has come to put your feet
up, relax and enjoy your retirement with family and friends! Thank you for all your hard work over the years, it
has been greatly appreciated.

TP.
Don’t forget to book your children into the afterschool club to support with your afterschool care. The
afterschool TP has many different activities for the children to take part in and enjoy after the school day
has finished. If you would like to book your children into any TP wraparound sessions please call the school
office on 01889 221920 or message at office@tynselparkesacademy.co.uk

The range of activities include: arts and crafts, iPads games and activities, board games and competitions,
outdoor games (weather permitting), gardening, investigations and many more!

22nd December 2023Newsletter 13

TYNSEL PARKES
C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY

Welcome to Mrs Chandler’s News. 

www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk

office@tynselparkesacademy.co.uk
Telephone: 01889 221920

mailto:office@tynselparkesacademy.co.uk
https://www.suatrust.co.uk/
https://www.suatrust.co.uk/
mailto:office@tynselparkesacademy.co.uk
https://www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk/
mailto:office@tynselparkesacademy.co.uk


22nd December 2023Newsletter 13

TYNSEL PARKES
C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY

Welcome to Mrs Chandler’s News. 

www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk

office@tynselparkesacademy.co.uk
Telephone: 01889 221920

mailto:office@tynselparkesacademy.co.uk
https://www.suatrust.co.uk/
https://www.suatrust.co.uk/
https://www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk/
mailto:office@tynselparkesacademy.co.uk

